
What happened? 
As a response to Mary Ann Lundy’s resignation,  
a group of women started an organization in  
continued support for everything the Reimagining  
Conference stood for. They named themselves the  
Voices of Sophia and began their work in 
1994, then became an official organization in 1995.  
They advocated for LGBTQIA+ rights, women’s rights,  
education of young women, BIPOC rights, and actively 
fought against the oppressive institution they were  
under until 2010. 
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For more information about Lumen Lugo-Roman’s 

Building Knowledge Breaking Barriers project,  

visit: www.bkbbphilly.org/lumen or use your  

smart phone to scan this QR code


